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Transdisciplinary Skills Rubric 
 4 Highly Proficient 

I am… 
3 Proficient 

I am… 
2 Nearly Proficient 

I am… 
1 Emerging 

I am… 
Social Skills Consistently accepting 

responsibility for myself & 
respecting others; 

cooperating & helping to 
resolve conflict; helping 

lead group decision 
making & taking on 
different roles in my 

group. 

Generally accepting 
responsibility for myself & 

respecting others; 
cooperating & helping to 
resolve conflict; helping 

lead group decision 
making & taking on 
different roles in my 

group. 

Sometimes accepting 
responsibility for myself & 

respecting others; 
cooperating & helping to 
resolve conflict; helping 

lead group decision 
making & taking on 
different roles in my 

group. 

Emergent in accepting 
responsibility for myself & 

respecting others; 
cooperating & helping to 
resolve conflict; helping 

lead group decision 
making & taking on 
different roles in my 

group. 
Communication Skills Dependably listening, 

speaking on topic, reading 
appropriate materials, 

writing on-topic & using 
critical non-verbal 
communication. 

Mostly listening, speaking 
on topic, reading 

appropriate materials, 
writing on-topic & using 

critical non-verbal 
communication. 

Somewhat listening, 
speaking on topic, reading 

appropriate materials, 
writing on-topic & using 

critical non-verbal 
communication. 

Developing in listening, 
speaking on topic, reading 

appropriate materials, 
writing on-topic & using 

critical non-verbal 
communication. 

Thinking Skills Always acquiring 
knowledge & working to 
comprehend information; 

applying, analyzing & 
synthesizing; evaluating as 

I go along & making 
necessary adjustments 

Typically, acquiring 
knowledge & working to 
comprehend information; 

applying, analyzing & 
synthesizing; evaluating as 

I go along & making 
necessary adjustments 

Working on acquiring 
knowledge and working to 
comprehend information; 
applying, analyzing and 

synthesizing; evaluating as 
I go along and making 
necessary adjustments 

Evolving in acquiring 
knowledge and working to 
comprehend information; 
applying, analyzing and 

synthesizing; evaluating as 
I go along and making 
necessary adjustments 

Research Skills Unfailingly questioning, 
observing, planning, 

collecting and recording 
data 

By & large questioning, 
observing, planning, 

collecting and recording 
data 

Attempting to question, 
observe, plan, collect and 

record data 

Emerging in questioning, 
observing, planning, 

collecting and recording 
data 

Self-Management 
Skills 

Steadily demonstrating 
gross & fine motor skills; 

aware of my space & 
those around me; 

organized & managing my 
time; safe & healthy, 
following all school 

behavior expectations & 
making informed choices  

All in-all demonstrating 
gross & fine motor skills; 

aware of my space & 
those around me; 

organized & managing my 
time; safe & healthy, 
following all school 

behavior expectations & 
making informed choices 

Close to demonstrating 
gross & fine motor skills; 

aware of my space & 
those around me; 

organized & managing my 
time; safe & healthy, 
following all school 

behavior expectations & 
making informed choices 

Early skills in 
demonstrating gross & 

fine motor skills; aware of 
my space & those around 

me; organized & 
managing my time; safe & 

healthy, following all 
school behavior 

expectations & making 
informed choices 


